Peter Nightingale
52 Nichols Rd
Kingston, RI 02881
401.871.1289
nigh@pobox.com

March 25, 2025

House Judiciary Committee

Dear Members of the House Judiciary Committee:

I am writing in support of H-5436, which would regulate assault weapons. While referring to this
bill as an “assault weapons ban” is clearly a misnomer, its passage would nonetheless represent a
step in the right direction.

I submit this letter as a supporter and admirer of the Sisters of Mercy.

Yours sincerely,

TRATRVE Y

Peter Nightingale
Emeritus Professor of Physics



